CHAMPIONS' RUN HOA BOARD MEETING MINUTES

April 19, 2025

Called to order at 1:00 PM

An agenda was established:  present were Luise Richards, Russ Locke, Zac Montes and Mike Mizlo.

Minutes of January meeting were read and approved.

Board Member comments:


Financial - All is OK



Architectural - One variation was sent to Gary Potts for review, no 
report.


Security - Zac advised that he has not been in contact with Rick.  It 
was noted that internet still fails for short times in the evenings.


Maintenance - Eddie discussed the fix to the water leak and the need 
for additional work on valves and roofs.



Land swap - The surveyor was contacted by Russ and by Dusty.  The 
survey is coming along nicely.


Landscaping - Mike Mizlo has not been in touch with Jay but will do 
so soon.

Unfinished business


Les advised that the pool is ready for Dusty Beavers to begin filling it, 
should start next week.


The changing of valves and the roof work will not be on the budget 
but will be funded from the reserve account or the CD.

New business


2025-26 budget - It is OK as presented and with a motion from Carlos 
and a second from Mike, it was passed.  It will be emailed to the 
members and voted on by them at the Annual Meeting.


Carlos advised that some people have asked him about a management 
company to take over the complex.  He will research.

Member comments:  Paul Dowling asked if the two major repair items would be added to the budget later.  He was told that they would not.  Hoppy Bedel asked about tree service.  Lynn Almada advised that she contacted three companies about complex management but did not pursue it because of (Russ Locke's) negative comments.

Russ Locke motioned for adjournment, second by Mizlo, approved by vote at 1:41 PM.


